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Subject:
Consumer product safety: country of origin marking ('made-in' labelling)

On 15 April 2014, the European Parliament approved, with a large majority (485 votes in favour, 130 against), the report on the proposal for a regulation on consumer product safety, Article 7 of which makes it mandatory for products to bear an indication of their country of origin (‘made in’ labelling). 
The aim is to improve the traceability of goods and thus afford better protection to consumers, making them aware of where the product they are about to purchase was manufactured. Less than 10 % of consumer products currently picked up by the EU’s RAPEX alert system for non-food consumer products can be traced back to the manufacturer, and this lack of information poses a serious risk to safety and to transparency of the product supply chain. 
Indicating the country of origin represents a big step forward in the fight against counterfeiting and attempts to revitalise European manufacturing. 
On 16 September 2014, the Italian Presidency of the EU Council asked the Commission to conduct a technical study into the potential benefits of country of origin marking. 

In light of this:

1.
Does the Commission expect this issue to feature on the agenda of the next meeting of the College of Commissioners, scheduled for 6 May 2015?

2.
Does it intend to publish the technical study commissioned on the potential benefits of country of origin marking?

3.
Does it intend to withdraw and/or modify the proposal, despite the clear support from the European Parliament?
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